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The Gwydir Resource Assessment, for the period from 1 November 2014 to 30 
November 2014, has been undertaken in accordance with the Water Sharing Plan for 
the Gwydir Regulated River Water Source. There has been no improvement in water 
availability. 

 

• No Available Water Determination (AWD) will be made as a result of this 
assessment. 

• A copy of the resource assessment is attached for your records. 

 

Recent rainfall, plus more forecast this week, has provided some relieve but is 
insufficient to improve allocations at this time. The outlook remains for a hot, dry 
summer and consultations will continue with users to establish how best to meet 
water needs with diminishing supplies. 

Any resource improvement will first be used to assist depleted loss accounts and 
thereby improve deliverability of essential supplies, before further allocations can be 
made. 

The NSW Office of Water is monitoring rainfall and streamflows closely and will 
provide an update on water availability on 6 January 2015, or earlier if allocations can 
be made. 

Enquiries about this matter can be direct to Mr Neeraj Maini at the NSW Office of 
Water’s Parramatta Office direct on telephone number (02) 8838 7824. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

Brian Graham 

Acting Director Surface Water Management 
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